

ABBEY COMMUNITY COLLEGE

14 October 2020

Dear Parent / Guardian

EXTENSION TO HALF TERM

Further to correspondence from the Minister of Education this afternoon I write to update you on the arrangements for an extension to our Half Term break as follows:

- School will be closed to all students from Monday 19th to Friday 30th October 2020 including vulnerable children and the children of key workers
- This is an extension to the Half Term break and is not intended to be used for remote learning
- Direct payments will be made to families of students eligible for Free School Meals for the week beginning Monday 19th October 2020

It is expected that School will reopen as normal on Monday 2nd November from 9am

Please be reassured that we will continue to work hard to support all our young people, especially those in Year 12 and Year 14 at this crucial time.

Should there be any more information to share with you, I will do this as quickly as possible through the SIMS Parents App and social media channels.

I thank you once again, for all your support at this difficult time. Please look after one another, and enjoy all the things we can do together at home during this extended break.

Yours sincerely

Marie C

M Quinn PRINCIPAL